
ATTENTION WEST MILFORD  

MUA CUSTOMERS 

 

CRESCENT PARK 

 
The leak identified and repaired by the MUA 

yesterday evening is not the leak that is causing the 

water emergency in the Crescent Park area.  Efforts 

to identify the leak are ongoing.  Please continue to 

check the MUA website at 

www.westmilfordmua.org for updates. 

 

A Boil Water notice has been issued to residents in 

Crescent Park and that boil notice remains in effect.   

 

Crescent Park is under a mandatory water 

restriction at this time.   

 

The West Milford Office of Emergency Management 

will be opening an emergency shelter beginning at 

2:00 p.m. today at the Hillcrest Community Center.  

Crescent Park residents will have access to showers 

and restrooms at Hillcrest throughout this water 

emergency from 8:00 a.m. through 8:00 p.m.   

 


